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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 21st January 2019!
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Diary Dates-


-Tuesday 22nd January 9am- Special Educational needs Parent/carer session


-Tuesday 22nd January- Year 5 Jodrell Bank Trip


-Wednesday 23rd and 30th January 2.15pm-3pm- Nursery Parent/Carer early phonics session


-Thursday 31st January 9am- Year 2 class worship


-Friday 1st February- MATHS NO PROBLEM EVENT


-Friday 1st February AM- Year 5 to Wright Robinson to watch School of Rock


-Monday 4th February- Children’s Mental Health Week- Healthy Inside & Out


-Tuesday 5th February- Chinese New year themed lunch


-Tuesday 5th February- Safer Internet Day


-Wednesday 6th February- Year 1 trip to Lowry (am) and People’s History Museum (pm)


-Wednesday 6th February PM- EPIC Afternoon Tea


-Wednesday 6th February- Year 2 African Geography and Art Experience Day


-Thursday 7th February PM –Year 6 South America Experience Day


-Friday 8th February- Year 1 Lowry Art Experience Day


-Monday 11th February- Year 5 Space Buggies Experience Day


-Tuesday 12th February- Year 4 Egyptian Art Experience Day


-Wednesday 13th February 9.30-2pm- KS2 pupils Enabling Enterprise trip to business in town


-Thursday 14th February- pm- Year 6 South America Experience activity


-Friday 15th February- Year 4 & 5 pupils to Swimming Gala


-Friday 15th February 9am- Compassion & Love Values Awards


-Friday 15th February 3.15pm- End of Spring 1 half term


-Monday 25th February 8.50am- Start of Spring 2 half term   





This Week’s Award Winners: 


EPIC- This week’s EPIC award winner is Phoebe in Reception! Phoebe loves to learn, works hard and is also an understanding and caring friend to others. You are EPIC! 


Mathlete-Leo in Year 2


Sports Star- Sean in Year 5


Behaviour Jumpers- Year 1-Olivier, Year 2-Curtis, Year 3-Lexie, Year 4-Ruby, Year 5-Shayne, Year 6-Iyi.





Top Table Winners- Nursery-Sophie, Reception-Kaison, Year 1-Matthew, Year 2-Jayce, Year 3-Roxy, Year 4-Shafin, Year 5-Ruth, Year 6-Mia, Buddy Award-Shayne, EYFS Buddy-Lilly.





Experience Days in School- On Monday, Year 4 took part in an Egyptian experience day where they learned new facts, completed quizzes, got to see what the Egyptians would have ate and learned about the mummification process by being wrapped in bandages and practising for themselves on a dummy!


The visitor who came in to teach the class was really impressed by their behaviour and enthusiasm- well done Year 4!





On Tuesday, our Nursery and Reception classes had their dinosaur experience day. They used clay to learn about fossils, modelled with salt dough and went on dinosaur hunts. Some of our children dressed up as well. 





On Thursday, Year 3 had their first Weather experience day. They learned more about what causes different types of weather as well as taking the temperature to see how cold it has got!





Events for Parent/carers to get involved in next week…….





Special Educational Needs Parent/carer Information Meeting- On Tuesday 22nd January at 9am, parent/carers are invited to join myself & Miss O’Connor to learn more about how children with Special Educational Needs and their families can access support in the city and local area. We are going to have a representative from IAS (Parent Support) about the support out there. Refreshments and our usual Morrisons Voucher raffle is on offer! Look forward to seeing you there.





Nursery Phonics- Parent/Carer session- If our nursery parent/carers want to know more about how we teach phonics (sounds used to help children read and write) and how you can support at home, then come to our informal, friendly session on Wednesday 23rd January at 2.15pm.





If you cannot attend these events, but do want to know more, then let myself or the nursery staff know and we will meet with you at another time.








